KIMBALL LIBRARY

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING

May 20, 2013

Library Trustees Wendy Doughty, Marnie Finn, Jim Cobb and Linda Jette, Library Alternate Nina Gray and Director Diane Heer attended the Annual New Hampshire Library Trustees Association Meeting held at the SERESC Conference Center in Bedford NH. They attended their choice of various workshops. The Keynote address was presented by John Chrastka, "In the Public Trust: Leading Through Engagement". There were three Breakout Sessions which included topics of Library Policies, Board Responsibilities, Trustees and their Friends, Fundraising, Lobbying for Libraries and Evaluating Employee Performance. It was agreed this meeting was very informative and worthwhile. It was adjourned at 3:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda S. Jette, Secretary